Learn at Home with APT Resources

The link below will take you to Alabama Public Television’s LEARN AT HOME Resources Folder

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1ewH0KTZwk8gDEASwPr5cQxsTWIqB4KT_

Note: Previously, we added shortcuts to APT’s Learn At Home Resources and other resources being shared between Google Drives to the Grades 9-12 Remote Learning Resources.  We discovered adding a shortcut to the folder, even though the permissions were set to anyone can view, required the viewer to sign-in with a Google account.  A chat with Google technicians confirmed that the shortcuts, which are a new feature, are the issue. There is now an investigation request to engineers at Google.  For now, to resolve this problem we have replaced these shortcuts with Google Docs containing the links.
